
From: Logan McInnis
To: Jenny Baker
Subject: RE: Request for comment: Rezone 2520 Strand Avenue
Date: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 12:57:20 PM

Jenny,
I'm not sure if this is the appropriate time to make this comment, but you can let me what you think. In meeting with
WGM, we have let them know that Phase 1 of the Brauer project can extend the existing water main currently at
2506 Mount west in Mount then south through the project to dead end at the end of phase 1. WGM has agreed to
provide a water easement with phase 1 that would allow the dead end main to be extended south to Strand Ave if
phase 2 of the project does not materialize. Phase 2 of the project will be required to complete the connection of the
Phase 1 main to the existing Missoula Water main located near the intersection of 27th Ave and Mulberry Lane.

Thanks,

Logan McInnis, PE
Utilities Engineer
City of Missoula
lmcinnis@ci.missoula.mt.us
406-552-6766

-----Original Message-----
From: Jenny Baker <BakerJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 3:23 PM
To: Dax Fraser <FraserD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Adam Sebastian <SebastianA@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Gordy Hughes
<HughesG@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Mike Brady <BradyM@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Chris Odlin
<OdlinC@ci.missoula.mt.us>; 'bschmidt@missoulacounty.us' <bschmidt@missoulacounty.us>;
'envhealth@missoulacounty.us' <envhealth@missoulacounty.us>; Travis Ross <tross@missoulacounty.us>; Donna
Gaukler <GauklerD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Chris Boza <BozaC@ci.missoula.mt.us>; David Selvage
<SelvageD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Neil Miner <MinerN@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Jim Nugent
<NugentJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Corey Aldridge (caldridge@mountainline.com) <caldridge@mountainline.com>;
vcaristo@mountainline.com; 'jlogan@mountainline.com' <jlogan@mountainline.com>; Dan Stone
<dstone@mountainline.com>; Jane Kelly <KellyJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Karen Gasvoda
<GasvodaK@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Bob Hayes <HayesB@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Logan McInnis
<LMcInnis@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Eran Pehan <PehanE@ci.missoula.mt.us>; abeck@co.missoula.mt.us;
nholloway@co.missoula.mt.us
Cc: Michelle Cares <MCares@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Julie Merritt <JMerritt@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: Request for comment: Rezone 2520 Strand Avenue

Hello,

Asking for your comments on this boundary line relocation/rezone request for properties at 1715 S Reserve, 2520
Strand Avenue and 2526 Strand Avenue. Can you please send them to me by August 28, 2019?

Thank you!

Jenny
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